
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 13, 2012 
 
Jennifer Davis, Senior Project Manager 
Environmental Review Branch 
Division of Waste Management and Environmental Protection 
Office of Federal and State Materials and Environmental Management Programs 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001  

 

Subject: SUBMITTAL OF REVISED TABLE 4.2-1 

 

Dear Ms. Davis: 

Please accept this revision Table 4.2-1 to correct the site preparation and construction 
employees estimate for 2011-2013 from 603 to 680.  

If there are any questions regarding this letter and its contents, please do not hesitate to 
contact me at 910-819-4799 or at Julie.Olivier@ge.com. 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Julie Olivier 
GLE Regulatory Affairs Manager 
 
 
Docket No. 70-7016 
 
 
Enclosure: 

1. Revision 2 to Table 4.2-1 from GLE Environmental Report  

Julie Olivier 
Licensing and Regulatory Affairs 
Manager 
 
P.O. box 70 – M/C H-10 
Wilmington, NC 28401 
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